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 Faculty is in the longest stretch of year with no breaks, which is a time for uninterrupted 

focus on curriculum.  This is a time to move kids forward in what the kids know and can do.  

 

 The fall sports have ended and the spring sports are starting so kids and faculty are adjusting 

to the new schedules and all the makeup work that comes with missing classes.  

 

 Faculty is anticipating smooth and positive negotiations with PCHS this year with the end of 

a contract that makes Pali a great place to do our important work.  

 

 Teachers with old computers are very happy to get their new ones!  Well done, tech 

department!  

     

 
 
  

 


